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Members of the committee,
I urge you to vote ought not to pass on LD 976. This bill is proposing that an added 
device changes the classification of a weapon. This has been fought time and time 
again at the federal level and has been found unconstitutional. I defer to our states 
constitution.
“Every citizen has a right to keep and bear arms and this right shall never be 
questioned“


